
GURU HARKRISHAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, KAROL BAGH : NEW DELHI 
 

Circular No. GHPS/KB/204              10-05-2019 
 

Dear Parent,  
Effort has been made by Punjabi Promotion Forum to conduct Punjabi Learning Classes in 

our school premises from 20-05-2019 onwards. It is mandatory for the new admitted students to 
attend classes from 8.30 am to 10.00 am. You may also send your ward if he/she wants to 
learn/improve Punjabi. 
With regards, 
 
Jasvinder Kaur 
Principal 


